
Ms. Jashandeep Kaur 
Vpo Chamaru District 
Patiala, Punjab 140401

Eagle ID: 901447969

 
Jashandeep, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your outstanding achievements have earned you admission to Georgia Southern
University. My sincerest congratulations! 
 
You provided the following information on your application for admission:

Primary Campus: Statesboro 
Term:  Fall 2024 
Student Type: First-Time Freshman 
Program:  Management

Georgia Southern University provides transformative learning opportunities to meet the needs of a diverse
student population through its legacy of commitment to academic excellence and personal attention. With three
vibrant campuses  — the Armstrong Campus in Savannah, the Statesboro Campus, and the Liberty Campus in
Hinesville —  you will be a part of learning environments that foster an inclusive, student-centered culture of
engagement designed to prepare you for lifelong service as a scholar, leader, and responsible steward of your
community.  
 
Information about important required steps to enroll can be found at GeorgiaSouthern.edu/accepted. 
 

Your acceptance to Georgia Southern University is contingent on your successful completion of the Required
High School Curriculum as specified by the University System of Georgia. It is important that you monitor your
progress toward the completion of this curriculum while also maintaining the minimum required high school
grade point average. Additional information about the Required High School Curriculum can be found online at 
GeorgiaSouthern.edu/admissions. 

 
 

Once again, congratulations to you! We are very proud of your accomplishments and are looking forward to
having you as a Georgia Southern Eagle! Please call us at 912-478-5391 if there’s anything we can do to help! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Amy D. Smith 
Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management


